
Disclaimer: My comments are general and should never be
substituted for professional legal, investment or taxation advice.

Hi….Strataman here,

Model by-laws are a guide for Strata Schemes and 

provide schemes with options to consider. A new set 

of Model by-laws became available with the new 

legislation back on 30th November 2016 and contain 

some new alternatives to consider.

It is important for all residential strata schemes to review 

their current by-laws by 30 November 2017. Schemes 

should consider making changes to better manage 

issues in their building or consider options that best suit 

the lifestyle of the owners to take them into the future.

More on by-laws next week.

Go to www.strataman.com.au/QandA.html for all  

the latest on the new Strata Legislation.

See you next week!
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